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From: haydn paull 
Sent: Friday, 14 December 2012 7:06 PM
To: General Electricity Address
Subject: Submission for review of solar FIT qld

 

To whom it may concern. 
  
I'm a CEC qualified installer/desiger and have been working full time in the industry for nearly three years.   
Under the 44c FIT, customers were encouraged to "switch off" during the day. This had three benefits.  
1. The customer is exporting power to the grid. 
2. The customer is not taking from the grid. 
3. Financial benefits of the FIT 
  
Since the 44c was cut to 8c per kWh, consumers are now encouraged to "use up" their solar PV generation in the home. 
How is this creating a greener future? 
I would like to see a FIT that at least matches what we as consumers pay for the T11 rate. At eh moment this is about 
26c per kWh. 
  
Regards Haydn Paull 




